Mr. Nelson Santos March 14, 2017
Mavyor, Town of Kingsville

Dear Mr. S5antos,

1 am writing to you in strong support for the concerns expressed by Dennis Laport in a “Letter To The
Editor” which appeared in the March 7 issue of the Kingsville Reporter.

The proposed condo development for Main Street East in Kingsville, across from Tim Hortons and
McDonalds will create massive traffic problems if the driveways {as proposed) from the condos exit
onto Main street. Vehicles exiting Tim Hortons and McDonalds heading West are currently at risk with
the existing flow of traffic at this site. | myself have often had to head East out of Tim Hortons, turn
around in the LCBO parking lot, simply to exit onto Main street heading West. Any additional
convergence of vehicles at this site would exacerbate the current congestion.

| strongly urge that you and council request a further comprehensive study of the proposed traffic
flow onto Main street East from cars exiting the proposed condo parking lot.

Sincerely yours,

Alaen HW

8 O’Halloran Street
Kingsville



